
From: S Lee   
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 4:39 PM 
To: Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola 
<joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; 
Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu 
<castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Raika Sheppard <raika.sheppard@richmondhill.ca>; 
Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan 
<godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks 
Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Member Motion - Councillor Beros - Regional and Local Councillor Perrelli's 
Enviro Day Event Exemption from the Events Policy 

 
 
  

Mr. Mayor, and Councillors 

Member Motion - Councillor Beros - Regional and Local Councillor Perrelli's Enviro Day 

Event Exemption from the Events Policy 

I write with frustration that we are once again visiting an event that was already settled 

and voted for by the council. Council should be spending zero time on such a motion.  

Much time is wasted on frivolous matters where councillors nitpicked on anything and 

everything. Serious matters are ignored. Case in point, Mayor west in his first council 

meeting wanted to add to the agenda matters relating to the TOC. Several Councillors 

did not want to approve the added agenda and at the next council meeting they were 

lambasting the mayor for not acting quickly but did not self-reflect that they were the 

troublemakers that caused the delays. 

Residents of Richmond hill are angry that a councillor can openly claim no tax dollars 

will be used to fund the bins exchange and that he already has sponsors for the event. 

Claims of such nature were also made during the mayoral campaign. 

Greg Beros via a motion wants the debt to be forgiven.  I strongly opposed such a 

motion and asked that Council do the same. Council must also get the integrity 

commission involved to rule if residents and the council were misled. 

  

Sigmund Lee 

20 Hamills Crescent 

 


